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Council Meeting Minutes 

6/12/19 – 6:30 p.m. 

 

Meeting was called to order; Invocation and Pledge of Allegiance followed. 

 

 

In Attendance:  Mayor Dudley, Vice-Mayor Howell, Councilmembers Hauft, Troup and 

Roberts, Manager Campbell and Attorney Mora    

 

 

o Proclamation – Mayor Dudley read in full a proclamation recognizing World 

Elder Abuse Awareness Day as June 15, 2019. 

 

Hurricane Season Orientation- A presentation was given by Mary Burrell, APR -

Community Education, Outreach & Program Coordinator 

The Power Point Presentation is attached. 

 

Mayor Dudley stated that Manager Campbell and Chief Riley along with 

herself, have reviewed Kenneth City’s plan, so that the Town is well prepared.   

 

a.      Consent Agenda for June 2019 

Motion to Approve:     Councilmember Troup 

Second:                    Councilmember Roberts 

Motion passed unanimously. 

  

      

o Open Forum-  

 

Anna Dotson, 6397 43rd Ave N – concerns about a dog in her neighborhood, that got 

loose. Ms. Dotson’s dog was attacked and later had to be put to sleep. She was 

concerned that the owner was allowed to keep the dog.  

 

 

▪ Sara Wyser, 4311 63rd Way N – Also stated concern about the dog at the 

same address.  

▪ Don Nikolas, 6410 6529 44th Ave N Concerned about his property that backs 

up to the easement between his fence and Joe’s Creek, whether this is 

Kenneth City or the County.  

▪ Jill Frederick, 4331 56th Ave N -Concerned about the new driveway 

ordinances.  

 

o  New Business   

a. Budget Calendar/Meeting Schedule  

The council gave consensus for the schedule to be approved.  
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o     Mayor/Council/Attorney/Manager/Clerk Comments: 

 

▪ Councilmember Troup stated the Cone with a Cop was very well put on.  

 

▪ Mayor Dudley echoed this sentiment and mentioned that an article on the 

Kenneth City initiative was published in the Messenger.  

 

▪ Attorney Mora stated he just lectured at the Institute for Elected Municipal 

Officials (IEMO) and he encouraged the members who have not attended to 

attend.  It is a tremendous resource for meeting your peers and learning the 

basics and skills that help you be better elected officials. The next session 

will be in October in Tampa.  

 

▪ Attorney Mora will be lecturing next month on the legal issues surrounding 

ADA accessibility of websites and documents for local governments.   

 

▪ Manager Campbell stated the old traffic signal that existed at the corner of 

Joe’s Creek and 58th street has been removed.  It is being replaced with a 

Rapid Feedback Beacon (RFB) Crosswalk. This will enable the residents to 

cross over 58th Street.  The crosswalks do not properly align; thus, they need 

to reassess the proper way to install this. It should be complete in 2-3 months.  

 

o Adjournment- 

 

Motion to Approve:   Councilmember Troup 

Second:                Councilmember Hauft  

Motion passed unanimously. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:04 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cindy McCarthy Matson, Town Clerk 

 

 

 


